From: Winters, David 
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2013 9:36 AM
To: Berlin, Steve; Sheils, Andrew
Cc: Pezanoski, Diane M
Subject: Gift

Steve and Andy:  Per the City’s ethics requirements, I am providing you notice that Peter Glimco, General Counsel for Walsh Construction, sent me a book entitled “Federal Government Contractor Ethics and Compliance Programs.”  The book sells for $120.00 on the Associated General Contractors of America’s website.  I am accepting the book on behalf of the City, and providing it to the Law Department library.  Please let me know if you have any questions.

David P. Winters

Chief Assistant Corporation Counsel

Aviation, Environmental, Regulatory & Contracts Division

Law Department

